
Fire Calls for Service 

September 1, 2016 – November 1, 2016 

807 Calls 

 



• Attended 34 incidents with an estimated loss of 
$536,650 over the time period September 1, 2016 – 
November 1, 2016 

• Structure Fires 

– Jean Street / Est. Loss $75,000 

– Louis Street / Est. Loss $55,000 

– Notre Dame (Azilda) / Est. Loss $105,000 

– St. George Street / Est. Loss $45,000 

– Jacobson Drive (Lively) / Est. Loss $100,000 

Major Fire Incidents 



• In November, Fire Services 
unveiled a truck skinned to 
recognize the 100th 

anniversary of the Battle of 
Vimy Ridge. This truck was a 
collaboration with the 
Canadian Legion and local 
businesses. 

Fire Good News 



• Six new fire trucks have arrived 
fire GSFS. Black on red is the 
chosen colour scheme to give a 
standard, recognizable look on 
our new fire apparatus. It has also 
been shown that red and white 
emergency lights show better 
against a black background. In the 
province of Ontario, fire truck 
manufactures report about 1/3 of 
their truck orders are black on 
red. New trucks will be in service 
both in the full time and 
volunteer stations. 

Fire Good News 


